
 

 

 

 

15 March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You may have noticed some additional police presence in the Failsworth area. This follows 
an incident in Failsworth last Friday and the subsequent section 60 for last weekend that is 
covering a designated geographical area. 
 
The incident last Friday led to two people being arrested near the Academy. Both of the 
individuals arrested are not associated with the Academy. A third person, again unrelated to 
our student community, was arrested on Saturday. 
 
Additionally we have talked to the police last weekend and as part of their work they have 
focused on patrolling around the Failsworth area which has included the start and end of the 
school day. We are very grateful to them for this increased and proactive presence. 
 
The police will continue to monitor events in and around the Failsworth area and we will 
happily work with them now and in the future to keep our students safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Phill Quirk 
Headteacher 
 


